BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM

Meeting of January 25, 1968.

Members present: Francis J. Prior, Chairman
Robert Chase, Vice-Chairman
David E. Andrews
Gerard L. Daigle

Meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:00 P.M.

Mr. Donald Thayer presented a plan of the Hilda Thayer Homestead and requested dividing the lot into two parcels; 1.17 acres in one lot and 1.27 acres in the other lot. Motion to sign the plan was made by Chase and (2) by Daigle.

Board members reviewed and completed the Massachusetts Department of Commerce and Development questionaire on Planning and Zoning Laws.

Philip Herr, Consultant, was present at the meeting and submitted a Bibliograph of Books that would be beneficial to the board members.

Clerk was absent due to the snowstorm and minutes were taken by Robert Chase, typed by the clerk.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Daved E. anshews

Polent M. Chorn

Holand J. Deauregard